
Procurement of Inhaler/Epinephrine Autoinjector for Emergency Use

The School chooses not to procure or attempt to procure Inhalers and/or Epinephrine
Autoinjectors (“Epi-Pens”) to be available on the premises of the School for use in emergency
situations.

Should the Board decide to procure Inhalers or Epi-Pens in the future, the School will consult
with a licensed health professional authorized to prescribe drugs to obtain a Prescriber-Issued
Protocol and adopt a policy addressing the procurement of Inhalers and/or Epi-Pens, prior to any
such procurement.


